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From: Paul L. Coxworthy <
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 4:18 PM
To:  

Subject: Re: NLH - 2017 General Rate Application - Hydro's submission on certain Round #1 
RFIs from the Labrador Interconnected Group - To Parties - Schedule

The Island Industrial Customers Group will not be making any submissions on this matter.  
 
Regards, 
Paul Coxworthy 
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